HAMA NEWS



HANOVER AREA MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION LEADERSHIP THROUGH EDUCATION - ADVANCING MANAGERS, ADVANCING ORGANIZATIONS

P.O. Box 200, Hanover, PA 17331 717-515-1033 <u>Lisamoore1956@gmail.com</u> www.hanoverleadership.com

MEET YOUR BOARD

President -Jamie Leonard, rabbittransit

Vice President - Matt Baile, The Sheridan Press

Secretary - Corey Fodor - The Performance Group

Member-At-Large - Jimmy Lynn, Swam Electric

Member-At-Large - Damarys Diaz - Sheppard a WABCO Company

Treasurer - Judy Rang - Brown's Orchard

Past President - Jamie Davis, Aerotek

Membership Chair - Alesia Reese - Knouse Foods

Educations Chair - Christine Brown - The Sheridan Press

Executive Director - Lisa Moore

Website Coordinator - Matt Baile - The Sheridan Press

IN THIS ISSUE:

Meet Your Board
Education Updates
Scholarship Updates

HAMA NEWS Page 2

EDUCATION UPDATES

Our fall class schedule is well underway, with many of the classes completed. We registered 115 students. Many thanks go out to Jamie Davis for putting together a great selection of class opportunities. We had some new instructors and received very good feedback from every class. Our thanks to all the instructors for your time and efforts.

Christine Brown, The Sheridan Press, has agreed to be our Education Chair for the upcoming year. Thanks, Christine. With Jamie's help, Christine is putting together the spring class selections. Watch for those soon. I'm sure there will be something for everyone.

If your company has a need for some training, we'd love to hear from you. If you are interested in becoming part of the Education Committee, we'd welcome your participation. Contact either me or Christine for details.

SCHOLARSHIP UPDATE

My thanks to Jeannie Hare for agreeing to chair the Scholarship Committee again this year. There is a meeting scheduled for next week. If anyone has an interest in becoming part of this committee, please let me know. There is a very small time commitment. Each member will review the scholarship applications to determine the winner.

It appears that we will be offering the same scholarships as we did last year. There will be one \$1500 award for the traditional student as well as another \$1500 award for a member of HAMA who is wanting to continue their education without company reimbursement.

Details to follow after next week's meeting. Scholarships are typically awarded at our May meeting.